
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 14th October 

Diary Dates 
Nebula Reading Week 

Monday 17th October 

Years R-2 - Roald Dahl storyteller visiting Holt Road 

Years 3-6 - Tom’s Midnight Garden theatre production at 

Mill Lane 

Keyboard lessons at Mill Lane 

Year 5 boys’ football team AWAY at Falcon Junior 

Assertive mentoring – Holt Road – 3.30-6pm  

 

Tuesday 18th October 

Years 2-6 - visit cinema to see the BFG 

Angelo Class – Forest Schools 

Year 5 boys’ football team HOME at Firside Junior 

Assertive mentoring – Mill Lane – 3.30-6pm  

 

Wednesday 19th October 

Years 1-6 – Author visit 

Mouse class – story café – 2-3pm 

Zagazoo Class – Forest Schools 

Drum lessons at Mill Lane 

Assertive mentoring – Holt Road – 3.30-6pm  

 

Thursday 20th October 

Years 3/4 - story café – 9-10am 

Year 5 – story café - 10.15-11.15am 

Year 6 – story café – 11.15-12.15pm 

Year 2 – story café – 1-2pm 

Owl class – story café – 2-3pm 

Year 1 (Leaf Group) – Forest Schools 

Assertive mentoring – Mill Lane – 3.30-6pm  

 

Friday 21st October 

NON UNIFORM DAY – Dress as a Roald Dahl character 

Music lessons at Holt Road 

Parent Reading – 8.45am – 8.55am – Year 1&2 

(Year 1 please use the Gruffalo Cave classroom) 

Year 6 weighing and measuring  

Fox class – story café – 2-3pm 

 

House Points 

1st – Sandringham - 322 

2nd – Holkham 264 

3rd - Blickling - 242 

4th - Felbrigg - 225 

 

Attendance Award 

Well done to Class 34L again with  

99.29% attendance this week. 

 

This week’s certificate winners are:  

Ethan Barrett-Brown, Sam Lacey,  

Ebony Hermitage, Grace Dell, Lennox Lown, Darcey Watts, 
Jamie Lemon, Jasmine Buxton, Rose Greengrass, Thomas 

Mathers, Lola-Mai Evans, Sophie Feltham, Hannah 

Lindsay, Max Denny, Hollie Thompson, Alisha Buxton, 

Millie Gains, Oliver Hubbard, Jake Luongo and Kenna 

Buchanan. 

Just a note….. 
 
Assertive Mentoring parents’ evenings 
Just in case you didn’t receive the letter sent out on Monday, this is 
a reminder that we are holding our termly assertive mentoring 
sessions after school next week. Appointment slips will have been 
sent out today with your child so if you haven’t received yours 
please come in and see your child’s teacher to arrange a time. 
 
After school clubs 
Due to our parents’ evenings next week our teachers will not be able 
to run their after school clubs so please make alternative provision 
for your child if they would normally attend one of our clubs. Karate 
and Dance clubs will still be running on a Monday and Wednesday 
at Mill Lane. 
 
Roald Dahl Non Uniform Day - Fri 21st Oct 
We are really looking forward to seeing which characters (from a 
Roald Dahl book) the children choose to dress up as at the end of 
this term. £1 each or £1.50 per family.  
 
Roald Dahl biscuits! 
Please help Year 6 to fund the making of their costumes for their 
Shakespeare production by buying their whoopsy-splunker, 
stupendous, Roald Dahl biscuits for the phizz-whizzing price of 50p! 
They will be on sale to parents at Mill Lane and Holt Road 
throughout the day on Thursday 20th October during our parent 
event. They are utterly gloriumptious! 
 
Contact information 
Please let the office know if your contact details have changed. 
 

PTA News 
Thank you to all the parents who attended our Annual General 

Meeting on Monday night, where we formally thanked the members 

of the committee that were stepping down as Chair (Jo Dack), Vice 

Chair/Treasurer (Lizzie Moulton) and Secretary (Michelle Hales) this 

year. They have worked exceptionally hard over the past year, along 

with the other PTA members, to raise over £10,000 for our school. 

This money has been put towards a new minibus, cameras and 

parachutes for both sites. Money is still left over which will be put 

towards more ipads for the school. 

 

Our new committee, which was formally elected this week, are:  

Chair:Chair:Chair:Chair: Sue Smith, 

Vice Chair:Vice Chair:Vice Chair:Vice Chair: Chloe Green, 

Treasurer:Treasurer:Treasurer:Treasurer: Jules Wright, 

Secretary:Secretary:Secretary:Secretary: Haley Davis (soon to be Wiseman!!) 

 

The committee would like you to know you can approach any of them 

when you see them out and about at school pick up or drop off times 

or you can send an email to: horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com Their 

photos will be displayed on the noticeboards at both sites so they can 

be easily identified, if you are not already familiar with them. 


